
   

All Saints’ C. of E. Primary School 
Rooted in Faith, Growing Through Learning 
Putney Common, SW15 1HL      Tel: (020) 8788 5196    Fax: (020) 8780 5663 
E Mail:  admin@allsaints.wandsworth.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher:  Mrs J. Ghosh, BSc(Hons) 

 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Please find enclosed a registration form for your child, for entry to All Saints' School in September 
2024.  We also enclose an application form for those applying for church places.  Please note that 
although applications need to be made to Wandsworth Borough Council, the registration form and 
supplementary church forms need to be returned direct to the school. 
 
Please return our forms, including completed church forms if applicable, to the school office. It 
would be helpful if you could also enclose a copy of your child’s birth certificate and photograph of 
child/child’s parents/guardians with your application.  (Please note your child should be born 
between 01/09/19-31/08/20). 
 
The closing date for all applications for the academic year 2024/2025 is noon on Monday 15th 
January 2024.    
 
I have enclosed an up-to-date copy of the categories for admission, which you will need when 
completing your application.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Joanne Ghosh 
Head Teacher 

                                                                                                 


